Public Notice

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
has allocated an additional $363,477 in Community Development
Block Grant (CDBG) funding to the City of Houston’s Housing
and Community Development Department (HCDD) for the 2021
Program Year.

The following budget shows the increases to the Community
Development Block Grant budget for the 2021 Program Year.

Community Development Block Grant Program Year 2021

Activity Increase

Public Services $ 60,955
Public Facilities and Improvements $ 114,913
Single-Family Home Repair $ 114,914
Program Administration $ 72,695
Total $ 363,477

Public Review and Comment Period

The 3-day comment period on the proposed budget increases will
be Wednesday, June 9, 2021 through Friday, June 12, 2021. Public
comments may be submitted by

Email: HCDDPlanning@houstontx.gov

Mail: HCDD, ATTN: Planning, 2100 Travis Street, 9" Floor,

Houston, TX 77002

Summaries of public comments and responses will be available in
the final version of the 2021 Annual Action Plan.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/
tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at
(832) 394-6240.




